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Welcome to P3/4'’s monthly newsletter for October. We have done lots of
exciting things so far since starting back after summer. Our newsletter will

share some highlights with you. 

Classroom Highlights

Literacy: 
We have been learning
about shape poetry and
wrote our own ocean
themed shape poems. We
brainstormed lots of
different adjectives and
similes to include. 

Math Fun: 
We have been participating
in ‘Maths Week Scotland’
and exploring maths in
different ways. 

Music:
We have started our music
sessions with Miss Begg
which will take place every
Tuesday morning. So far we
have focused on keeping a
steady beat. We are looking
forward to learning more!  

Colour Run 

We had the best time
participating in our sponsored

Colour Run event!

Hot Chocolate Friday 

Our hot chocolate Friday
pupils have been: 

Jack Faulds
Poppie Flemming 
Cody Ramage 
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